MILWAUKEE BROADCASTING COMPANY

710 N. PLANKINTON AVENUE
MILWAUKEE 3,WIS.
MARQUETTE 8-7722

Feb. 27, 1950

Mr. S. R. Morss
R. 3

Bradford, Mass.
Dear lr. Morss,

We are pleased to acknowledge your report on
reception of WEMP. Your reported reception checks with
our program log, and is therefore correct.

WEMP just recently went on a 24-hour program
schedule. Programming will be continuous except sign-off
Sundays at midnight, and sign-on at 6:00 A.M. Mondays.

Thank you for your report.

Yours truly,

Radio Station WEMP

R

R. E. Paske, Ch. Eng.




